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My name is Anna Hamelin and I work on the Survey Development Team at the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA). EIA is considering changes to Form EIA-64A, “Annual Report of the Origin of Natural Gas Liquids Production”. As a respondent currently reporting on this form, we are interested in your feedback. Your participation will help EIA determine if respondents are able to report dry gas and natural gas liquids production information related to their gas processing and condensate stabilization activities. Additionally, EIA is also interested in assessing the reporting burden you experience when completing and filing Form EIA-64A. The attached letter explains this research project in more detail. 

As part of this effort, the EIA is conducting in person interviews with current EIA-64A respondents. We are going to be in your area the week of XXX and want to visit with you to discuss these proposed changes to the form. The interview will take approximately 1 hour. Participation in this research is voluntary. 

To schedule an interview please follow the following link below to set up a date and time that works best with your schedule https://calendly.com/surveydevelopment/eia-test. Please reach out via email or telephone if you have any questions about this research or would prefer to set up an interview that way. Thank you for your time.

